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KINGSTON • SATURDAY, OCTOBER 28

Washington Sea Grant is sponsoring a Marine Weather Workshop. Topics include:
•	 Relationships of atmospheric pressure and wind
•	 Determining the path and speed of squalls
•	 Strong wind systems found in the Northwest and offshore; how to avoid them
•	 Key features of low pressure systems
•	 How 500mb wind patterns can help you find “weather windows” for safe passages
•	 How do pressure gradients affect wind in Washington waters
•	 What is a computer model? How do they work and what can they give you?
•	 How to get NWS and associated weather, forecast and model data on your computer

MARINE WEATHER WORKSHOP IN  
KINGSTON • SATURDAY, OCTOBER 28

Marine Weather 
Workshop

WHEN	 Saturday, October 28 2017	  
	 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

WHERE	 Village Green Community Center
 	 26159 Dulay Rd NE, Kingston, WA

FEE 	 $60

REGISTER  
TODAY 	 Pre-registration required. To register or for more information contact  
	 Sarah Fisken, 206.543.1225, or sfisken@uw.edu

This program is available to all 
without discrimination. To request 
disability accommodation, contact: 
206.543.6450 (voice); 
206.543.6452 (TDD); or 
206.685.3885 (fax).

Washington Sea Grant, based at the 
University of Washington, provides 
statewide research, outreach and 
education services addressing the 
challenges facing our ocean and 
coasts. The National Sea Grant College 
Program is part of the National Oce-
anic and Atmospheric Administration, 
U.S. Department of Commerce. wsg.
washington.edu. 

Join the conversation: @WASeaGrant 
and Facebook.com/WaSeaGrant

RECEIVE THESE FLYERS 
BY EMAIL!

You can help reduce paper and 
printing costs by choosing to receive 
electronic notification of Washington 
Sea Grant marine workshops.

Send an email stating that you prefer 
email notification. We’ll remove you 
from the print mailing list and add 
you to the email list.

Email sgpubs@uw.edu, including 
your full name.


